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The Honorable Robert Olson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 236-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Olson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 325 by Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and 

Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 325 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 325 would add certain business entities to the definition of “health care provider” in 

the Health Care Provider Insurance Availability Act regarding healthcare provider insurance and 

would require that these certain entities be Kansas corporations in order to participate in the Health 

Care Stabilization Fund. 

 

 The Kansas Health Care Stabilization Fund states that other than answering additional 

provider questions regarding the requirements, it is unclear how enactment of SB 325 might affect 

the Fund.  The Board of Healing Arts states that no additional expenditures should result from 

enactment of the bill and states that any additional revenue resulting from the provisions of the bill 

would be negligible. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Clark Shultz, Health Care Stabilization Fund  

 Susan Gile, Board of Healing Arts  


